
Garvald Village Hall Trust- MInutes of meeting 16.3.22 Hall 7.30pm 

 

Present- Gary McGregor GM chair, Laura Edmonds LE secretary, Shirley Evatt SE, 

Lee Robertson LR, Richard Brand RB, Sarah Ramsay Trustee, Phillip White chair of 

Garvald and Morham community Council. 

Apologies, Brian Hill BH treasurer, James Mowatt JM 

 

Minutes of the last meeting 19.1.22 a true and accurate account. 

 

 

● New members, welcome to Richard and Chiara Brand 

● Elaine Macmillian (booking secretary) please see full separate report  

● Police pop up events have been very successful and a bike marking event is 

hoping to be scheduled in spring in the hall, where police will mark your 

bike for free and discuss neighbourhood watch and security questions, date 

to be confirmed, hoping for April. 

● Philip White to speak with Anna about a potential play/story telling event in 

the Hall. 

● Shirley has organised quotes from roofers to check the crack by kitchen wall, 

and has arranged some other companies, waiting for them to come out 

before update. 

● With the above being a potential serious issue to address the re varnishing of 

the floor will be put on hold as maintenance and the structure of the hall is 

the priority. 

● SE cracks in disabled toilets look superficial but again will need addressed, 

plastered and decorated in time. 

● Rising fuel costs and what this means for charging of the hall, price increase 

is needed LR and BH to look at. 

● PW from GMCC reports funding is going ahead from crystal rigg to organise 

a generator for Hall. 

● GM to engage with energy efficiency Scotland on way the hall could be more 

green, on going. 

● LR putting up door step photos, on going. 

● Maintenance weekend provisionally planned for Sat and Sun 

afternoon on 30th April & 1st May - Lee to draw up draft task list for 

circulation on Garvald.org to seek volunteers 

● Advertising of hall as possible wedding venue via social media to be 

progressed by Richard/Chiara 

●  Fun day - Caroline McG seeking volunteers to help organise 

● Kids’ Concert - Seek to organise in September. Caroline McG to liaise 

with Shirley 

● Village 50/50 door sale - consider organising for June 25th to raise 

funds for the hall.  



● Any other business- 
● Queens jubilee, potential of new trees to be planted in the village 

● GM to promote and advertise the meetings on Garvald.org 

 

Date of next meeting 11,5,22  7.30pm in the Hall 


